
Thank You and Best Wishes
SUSAN

Welcome ANNE
Please join us to celebrate with 

Susan Singleton upon her retirement and 
to thank her for service to CARLI. 

&

Help us welcome CARLI’s
new Senior Director, Anne Craig 

Friday, July 29
3:00 p.m.–5:00 p.m.

Lincoln Room
I-Hotel Conference Center

1900 S. First St., Champaign

Please RSVP to mjhuls@uillinois.edu by July 22


